
 

 

 
 
No: 637/17 
 
 
21st November 2017  
 
 
TO:    ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
ALAN TUFFIN – FORMER GENERAL SECRETARY - UCW 
 
Further to LTB 622/17 we have now been advised of the funeral arrangements for Alan Tuffin 
former General Secretary UCW, who sadly passed away on Friday 10th November 2017. 
 
Alan’s funeral will be held on Friday 8th December 2017.  
 
The full details are as follows:-  
 
The Oaks Havant Crematorium 
Barton Road 
Havant  
Hampshire 
PO9 5NA 
 
Only family flowers are requested.  However, the family has asked that instead of flowers 
donations can be made to the CWUHA (CWU Humanitarian Aid).  Cheques should be made 
payable to ‘’CWUHA’ and sent to:  
 
Carl Webb 
CWUHA 
302a Barlow Moor Rd 
Chorlton Park 
Manchester  
M21 8AY 
 
Or payments can be made via BACs:  
 
Bank:                   Unity Trust  
Sort Code:           608301  
Acc no:                20031169 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Any further enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to the General Secretary’s Office at 
gsoffice@cwu.org quoting the reference GS1.1. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dave Ward        
General Secretary       
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